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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Today we published a consultation closing the first, ‘scoping’, phase of our review of the 

regulatory arrangements for the Data Communication Company (‘DCC Review’). Thank 

you for taking the time to consider the contents of this consultation.  

 

We would like to take the opportunity to extend our invitation to a stakeholder meeting, 

which will take place virtually on 26 October 2022. The meeting is an opportunity for 

interested parties to explore the proposals and questions presented in the consultation 

with Ofgem.  

 

The consultation opens today and will remain open until 16 January 2023.  

 

How to register for the stakeholder event  

 

If you are interested in attending the event, please email DCCregulation@ofgem.gov.uk  

with your contact information by 14 October 2022. Details of the meeting will be 

communicated via email a week in advance. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the consultation or the stakeholder event, please 

likewise contact us on DCCregulation@ofgem.gov.uk. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

DCC Review Team 

 

 

 

30 September 2022  
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